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November 8, 2022  
 
Addendum Number 1 
Informal Request for Proposals No. 22-68-210335  
Cybersecurity Assessment Plan 
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide information as follows:  
 

1. The Proposal Due Date is changed to 3:00 pm, November 17, 2022, Alaska Time. 
 

2. All questions must be made in writing and received at ARRC’s offices by 4:00 pm, November 
11, 2022. 

Questions & Answers 
3. Q: Are the cybersecurity team members DOA IT employees or ARRC employees? 

A: The cybersecurity team will be comprised of ARRC Employees, plus the CAP, CIP and PM 
Contractors. 
 

4. Q: Will ARRC's cybersecurity team be able to implement ARRC policy over State of Alaska 
cybersecurity policy? 
A: ARRC is not a department of the State of Alaska.  ARRC has its own cybersecurity policies 
in place. 
 

5. Q: How large is the network? i.e. how many users and locations of the network? 
A: Our network is large, complex and involves multiple transport modes.  Most of our users do 
not interact with the network resources in question as they are to support OT. 
 

6. What tools or systems are you currently using for Cyber Security? 
A: ARRC will not be disclosing specific information regarding our current system during the solicitation, 
any information needed to complete the work will be shared after award of the contract and NDA and 
Security documents are executed. 
 

7. Do you have documentation and internal policies? When was the last time those were 
reviewed? 
A: Yes. ARRC internal policies are reviewed annually. 
 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this and all addenda in your firm’s Service Bid Form (Form 395-0129).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michele Hope 
Contract Administrator 
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